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Allison Plummer, 

Congratulations! Your Minnesota Family Investment Program (MFIP) Biennial Service Agreement (BSA) 
has been reviewed and approved. This agreement fulfills the requirements in Minnesota Statutes, section 
256J.626, subdivision 4 and provides important information on the provision of services to low income 
families through the Minnesota Family Investment Program Consolidated Fund. 

Thank you for your continuing work to support MFIP and DWP families in their efforts to increase their 
economic stability through employment. We share your commitment to the success of these families. If 
you have any questions about your biennial service agreement or need technical assistance when 
implementing the strategies identified, please contact Tria Chang at 651-431-3988 or 
tria.chang@state.mn.us. 
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